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COMMUNIQUÉ
Revised Tariff for Energy Export 

under CEB’s Renewable Energy Schemes
The Central Electricity Board (CEB) is pleased to announce an upward revision of the tariff  
for energy exported to the grid under the following Renewable Energy (RE) Schemes:

•	 CEB Solar PV Scheme for Domestic Customers (Households)

•	 CEB Solar PV Scheme for Charging of Electric Vehicles

•	 CEB Solar PV Scheme for Corporate Entities’ Electric Vehicles Charging

•	 CEB Scheme for Service Providers Charging of Electric Vehicles Service

•	 CEB RE Scheme for Non-Governmental Organisations and Charitable Institutions

•	 CEB Renewable Energy Scheme for Religious Bodies

•	 CEB Solar PV Scheme for Educational Institutions

Effective from 01 November 2023, and until further notice, all energy units (kWh) 
exported to the grid under the above-mentioned Renewable Energy Schemes  
will be remunerated at the new tariff of MUR 4.20 per kWh. The new rate will only  
be applicable to projects that have not yet been commissioned as of this date.

It should be noted that the revised tariff has been aligned with the tariff applicable  
under the MSDG, Smart City, and Public Sector Entities Renewable Energy Schemes. 

For more information, please contact the CEB Corporate Planning and Research 
Department on 404 2000.


